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Commander  Kit Kubitz  
  We have not been having Monday and Thursday coffee or 

April’s breakfast at Post 313 because of the Shelter In Place orders 

for Marin County, but the good news is that the effect of such phys-

ical distancing has slowed the progress of disease. There are still 

only about 220 cases of the Coronavirus19 in Marin County, and of 

those, over 100 have recovered. Some people have visited the Post 

on coffee days but have used sanitizer and physical distancing to 

maintain safety.  

�� We Will Get Through This 

�� Positive Mental Attitude Helps Overcome Obstacles 

�� Wash Your Hands Frequently 

�� Use a Mask When Visiting Essential Businesses 

�� When the Going Gets Tough, the Veterans Get Going 

 We do not know whether there will be any lifting of re-

strictions which would permit a Post Meeting on May 4 or a break-

fast in May, but we are updating the website with information as it 

develops. Check the Post 313 website for the latest information, but 

it does not appear likely that normal meetings or the breakfast will 

happen in May.  

 Post 313 had already undertaken a buddy check in Febru-

ary, and most people contacted were in good shape. However, if 

any members of Post 313 need assistance, in shopping, transport, or 

any other way, please let us know at AmericanLe-

gion313@gmail.com, or by calling the Post at 415-924-6283 and 

we will try to assist in any way we can. We have also had a volun-

teer from one of our Boys State selectees who has offered to do 

things for Post members if required, so we have resources to aid 

our members. Elsewhere is this newsletter you will find photos of 

what Post 313 has been in the past and will be again in the future.  

 Speaking of California Boys State, the difficult decision 

was made to cancel Boys State for 2020 because the logistics, 
(Continued on page 3) 
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health and safety of having 1200 young men gath-

ered at Cal State Sacramento in June were not feasi-

ble. However, our Post 313 Boys State selectees will 

receive a certificate indicating that they were eligible 

and chosen to attend Boys State.  

 Meanwhile, thanks to Bob Rogers who has 

been repairing tile in the bar room and examining the 

floor boards. We had previously replaced tiles near 

the end of the bar, but other tiles were cracking, and 

Bob is replacing them and investigating the cause. 

We have also had to provide reductions or relief for 

our rental tenants, recognizing the difficulty they 

have in conducting business. However, we still have 

some reduced income coming in and hope that we 

can see a return to normal revenues in the near fu-

ture. The Post, in view of these rental losses, also 

applied for the small business fund to offset econom-

ic losses and may receive some additional revenue. 

Thanks to our Office Manager Leslie Barker for un-

dertaking the SBA economic aid package.  

 We have been having a Zoom meeting for 

Post members on Tuesday at 10 am, and expect to 

continue this during the Shelter in Place orders. You 

can find this meeting at Meeting ID: 879 6642 5127 . 

 We also want to thank all the Doctors and 

Nurses, the Firemen and EMTs, and the Active Duty 

and National Guard who have stepped up to work 

tremendous hours and shifts in hospitals, testing 

sites, and food banks.  
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Post 313 Breakfast 

Cancelled in May 

   9:00 am in Club Room 

$5.00  (All you can eat!) 
 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs with cheese, pan-

cakes, bacon, sausage & coffee. 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room or Call Bill Brennen (415-927-0393)  

 Leave message at the Post  (415-924-6283) 
 

The Veterans Administration has also made its hospi-

tals available as backup medical facilities.  
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